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Stolen vehicle recovered in Jackson Co
(KNZA)--A vehicle stolen out of Falls City, Nebraska was recovered in Jackson
County, Kansas Monday afternoon.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse said sheriff's deputies located the 1999 Dodge
Ram flatbed pickup truck on " S'" Road, south of 270th Road in northern
Jackson County.

The vehicle was stolen from Merz Farm Equipment Sunday night.
A trailer and Bobcat UTYV also stolen from the business were not recovered.

Morse said an additional small utility trailer was found with the truck in Jackson
County. It's unknown where that trailer came from.

He said the suspects may be associated with a maroon colored passenger car that
had been seen in the area.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Jackson County Sheriff's Office
or the Falls City, Nebraska Police Department.
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